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What's On At GPS 

 Kindergarten Orientation
Fri 21 Oct  9am to 11:30am
includes Recess 

 PSSA Sport  - Yrs 3 to 6
Fri 21 Oct - 9am - Cancelled due to 

weather conditions predicted 

 Playgroup - Fri 21 Oct 10am - 11:30am

 PCYC Gymnastics - K, 1, 2
Tues 25 Oct 

Coming Up In Term 4
 Swimming Lessons - Week 7

 Presentation Night -  Tue 13 Dec 7pm

 Year 6 Farewell - 15 Dec

School Swimming and Water Safety Program 
Today we have sent home a permission note for our Intense 5 day Swimming Lessons 
Program.  This year will see each student participating in 2 lessons each day for 5 days. 
This will mean that most of the school day will be at the Geurie Pool for this week. 
Could parents/carers please collect your child/children at the end of each day from the 
pool.  Lessons start in Week 7 with no cost to parents this year. Thank you to the NSW 
Department of Education Sports Unit for their funding support towards this vital 
program.  Please complete and return the permission note that has been sent home 
today. 

Kindergarten 2023 
Kindergarten Orientation continues each Friday from 
9:00am to 11:30am.  This Term the children will stay for 
Recess, so, remember to pack some food, a hat and a water bottle.  This is a fantastic 
way for your little people to get used to the routine at “Big School” ready to go for 2023. 

PCYC Gymnastics 
This Term the students from Kindy, Year 1 & 2 will be participating in a gymnastics  
program for sport.  It will be delivered at school by PCYC Dubbo.  This will be held each 
Tuesday from 12pm to 1pm for 8 weeks. Thank you to the Sporting Schools Program 
funding which enables the school to offer this to our students. 

PSSA Sport 
The students in Years 3 - 6 will be participating in PSSA sport in Dubbo again this Term.  
They will travel to Dubbo and back, via bus each Friday starting Week 2.  The bus will 
leave school at 9am sharp.  There may be some change to this routine depending on the 
condition of the oval due to rain.  

Volunteers - Read, Read, Read 
Our Read, Read, Read program will run Monday to 
Thursday mornings between 9am - 11am.  You can read 
to us, read with us, or sit back relax and let us read to 
you.  We would love to see you at school!
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SRC Meeting - No School Hat - No Play 

Geurie Playgroup 

Friday’s 

10am to 11:30am 

At school. 

Spread the word!

At our SRC meeting this week we talked about the 
importance of sun safety and school policies that are very 
important for protecting our skin from the sun.  We 
discussed how students must wear school hats when 
outside or they will not be allowed to play during Recess & 
Lunch - they will have to sit in the shade.  We decided to try 
something different this Term - we are all going to leave our 
hats at school, so they are ready to go each day! 

On behalf of the Geurie SRC 
Communications Officers 
Jackson & Amelia 




